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PLAN OF SALVATION 
Hear (Romans 10:17)                                      
Believe (Mark 16:16)                                       
Repent (Acts 17:30)                                       

Confess (Matthew 10:32)                                   
Be Baptized (Acts 2:38)                                   

Remain faithful (Revelation 2:10) 

ORDER OF SERVICES 

Sunday First Worship Service                              
Announcements, Two Songs, Prayer, Song,             

Sermon, Invitation Song, Song,                   
Lord’s Supper, Giving, Song, Prayer                      

Sunday Morning Bible Study                                       
[Class]                                                                                                    

Sunday Second Worship Service                                
Two Songs, Prayer, Song, Sermon, Invitation 

Song, Song, Lord’s Supper, Giving, Song, Prayer                                                             
Wednesday Night Bible Study                                     

Two Songs, Prayer, Song, [Class,] Invitation, 
Invitation Song, Song, Prayer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS 

(Note: Continued from Page 3) 
 The congregation will be helping with the                

F. U. E. L. program of Eastside School, which 
provides food bags once a week to needy   
children for April.  We will work to prepare 
these bags following the services on                       
Wednesday nights in April, beginning this 
Wednesday, Lord willing.  Please bring any 
extra plastic bags you have. 

 Tennessee Bible College Spring Quarter               
begins on Monday, April 1 in Cookeville.  
Various online and on campus classes will be 
offered.  A special night class will be offered 
on “Israel:  Then and Now (Hebrew History 
I),” taught by Jason Gann, beginning at 6:00 
each Monday night through May 20.   

 

 

 
 

 A representative from Tennessee Children’s 
Home plans to pick up items for the Spring 
Food Drive on April 23, 2024, if the Lord 
permits. This week’s  pantry items requested 
for this food drive are Velveeta                                  
(non-refrigerated), Kool-Aid canisters, and 
Zatarain’s Seasoning. 
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PREACHER                       
Jason Gann                         

931-668-3735 

 

 

SERVICES                          
Sunday First                

Worship Service:                     
9:00 AM 

Sunday Morning   
Bible Study:                
10:15 AM 

Sunday Second               
Worship Service: 

11:00 AM 

Wednesday Evening 
Bible Study:                       

7:00 PM 

 

 

“And I saw another angel fly in the midst of heaven, having the 
everlasting gospel to preach unto them that dwell on the 
earth, and to every nation, and kindred, and tongue, and               

people, Saying with a loud voice, Fear God, and give glory to 
him; for the hour of his judgment is come: and worship him 

that made heaven, and earth, and the sea, and the fountains of 
waters (Revelation 14:6-7).” 

The Bulletin of the  

CAMPAIGN CHURCH OF CHRIST 

688 Pine Bluff Road 

Campaign, TN  38550 

931-686-8520 

www.campaignchurchofchrist.org 

www.facebook.com/campaignchurchofchristcampaigntn 

Serving Since 1923 
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 You probably do not know me, but I am a church member just like you. You see I am a                    

“shut-in.” Every Christmas we are visited and presented with a fruit basket, in fact last year we were 

presented with four. As shut-ins we certainly appreciate the visits, good will, as well as the fruit                     

baskets that are presented to us. However, beloved, there are twelve months in the year. Shut-ins 

have needs during the whole year and should not be neglected. We enjoy visits (usually short ones); 

cards, and letters as well as occasional phone calls.  

 Shut-ins are normally seasoned and mature. Christians who have given much during their 

earthly pilgrimage. Brethren as a whole have missed a rare opportunity in failing to tap into that                  

valuable resource. They can offer much sage advice and counsel that would benefit the church.                        

Shut-ins love the lost and care about the growth of the congregation where they are members. Keep 

them informed so they may feel they are a part of the on-going activities of the church. God-fearing 

shut-ins are deeply concerned about the purity of the gospel and seeing that it is preached faithfully in 

the local congregation where they have devoted their lives. Faithful saints, who are shut-in, are deeply 

concerned that the church be vigilant in following the “old paths” without fail (Jer. 6:16). It is this 

writer’s judgment that without those who manifest such vigilance the Lord’s church would be much 

weaker than what it is currently.  

 Since shut-ins have been so valuable before, during, and after their confinement; we would all 

do well to remember them. Be cognizant of them in your daily prayers, communicate with them                 

frequently with cards and visits, but most of all make them feel like they are a part of the local church 

and not an outsider. Why not resolve to change our attitude toward those who have given so much. It 

will be a blessing to them and you will receive far more than the value of the time and energy                                 

invested.  

 

“VOICE OF A SHUT-IN” 

BY:  BOB SPURLIN 

FREE COURSES OFFERED ONLINE AT      
TENNESSEE BIBLE COLLEGE:  SIGN UP 
THIS WEEK IF YOU WANT TO TAKE A 

CLASS IN THE SPRING QUARTER 

23rd - Joel Tenpenny’s Birthday 

APRIL BIRTHDAY  

Please remember to pray for the sick.                                 
John 11:3 says, “Therefore his sisters sent unto 

him, saying, Lord, behold, he whom thou lovest 
is sick.” 

 Welcome! 

 We are thankful unto our God for our                
wonderful Friends and Family Homecoming 
Day held last Sunday.  Thanks to all who 
helped to make the Homecoming a success in 
every way.  We thank each one who took part 
in the services.  We had a  wonderful time 
studying God’s Word in our Bible Study 
Class, worshipping Him in our two worship 
services, and enjoying a fellowship meal                
together.  We had a great time praising 
God!  Thanks to those who prepared food for 
the fellowship meal. Thanks to each  person 
who invited someone and for each member 
and visitor who came.  We are thankful to 
have enjoyed having many visitors with us, 
including family, friends, and former                 
members.  We had wonderful attendance 
with several congregations represented.  We 
enjoyed meditating upon the theme of 
“Growing Your Faith.”  Let us press forward 
working to make Heaven, our home! 

 Thanks to all who helped to make our                         
breakfast and children’s egg hunt activity a 
success yesterday. 

 There is a Door Knocking campaign                  
scheduled for this Tuesday at 4:00 PM.  
Please help us spread the Gospel and invite  
people to our services.   

 Hall church of Christ Gospel Meeting (in 
Dunlap, TN), April 7-9 at 9:30 and 10:30 on 
Sunday, and  at 7:00 nightly, Sunday through 
Tuesday; Jason Gann will be speaking at all 
services on Sunday.                                                    
              (Note:  Continued on Page 4) 
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NEWS 

BIBLE SCHOOL CORNER 

Tasha Kann 
Ivy Lance 
Linda Lonning 
Carl Malone 
Rusty Montandon 
Tyler Pate 
Joanne Paz 
Brenda Qualls 
J. C. Qualls 
Cora Rains 
Jean Rhea 
Steph Richards 
Mike Steakley 
Bertie Tenpenny 
Dawn Wanamaker 
Peggy Ward 
Jimmy Wright 

Homecoming Reflections 

Growing Your Faith was our theme           
recently in our Friends and Family  

Homecoming Day.  It was a wonderful 
day studying about how to help grow 
out faith.  May we always carry these 

memories in our hearts and                      
pursue our home in Heaven by working 
to serve our Lord each and every day!  

We thank God for 101 years of this                    
congregation. 

SICK LIST 

Deborah Ballew 
Butch Bess 
Harrison Biles 
Wayne Bogle 
Joe Bratcher 
Jimmy Carter 
Tish Clarke 
Roger Comstock 
Jimmy Cope 
Iven Craven 
Teresa Gann 
Jerry Gilley 
Terri Glisson 
Phillip Gribble 
Steve Higginbotham 
Sheila Johnson 
Michelle Hutchings 


